Matt Northrop

From: Matt Northrop
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 9:34 AM
Subject: NSCA Community Update - Pool Open For Use

To All Niguel Shores Residents:
The Niguel Shores community pool is now open for use.

Please be aware 1 of the 2 pool heaters is not currently fully functioning due to a manufacturer issue. We are working to
get this resolved as soon as possible.

Thank you for your patience.

Sincerely,

Niguel Shores Community Association
33654 Niguel Shores Drive

Dana Point, CA 92629

(949) 493-0122

Fax — (949) 388-7892

Website: www.niguelshores.org




